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13th October 2023 

Dear Families of Y4,  

 

Multiplication Tables Check Presentation 

 

As previously mentioned when your children were in Year 3, the Department of Education have 

made it a statutory requirement for schools in England to administer an online Multiplication 

Tables Check (MTC) with Year 4 pupils.  The MTC check will be administered to pupils in the first 

two weeks of June 2024.  

 

We would like to invite you to a short online presentation on Monday 4th December 2023 at 5pm, 

where we will provide you with more information on how the MTC works and share ideas for how 

you can support your child in learning all of the multiplication and division facts, up to 12x12. We 

will send out the link for the presentation in due course, so please save the date. 

 

Please do continue to support your child in learning their times tables. Practising daily for just 5 

minutes will really help them with their fluency.  You will find their times table ladder in the back 

of their reading record, where you can see which ones they are secure with and which they still 

need to learn. 

 

If you have any questions, please come and ask. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Smee, Miss Versey and Mrs Williamson  

 

Maths Co-ordinator and Year 4 Teachers 


